Headmaster:
Graeme Booth
BA (Hons) with QTS
(Manchester Metropolitan University)
#theforestway



Moss Lane
Timperley
Altrincham
WA15 6LJ
T: 0161 980 4075
E: office@forestschool.co.uk
W: www.forestschool.co.uk

18th January 2024

Dear Year 6 Parents,

The next Year 6 Trip will take place on Wednesday 7th February.

Please log onto your *magicbooking* account to read full details of the trip and give permission for your child to take part. Please click on the **BOOK ACTIVITY** tab and navigate to **Year 6 Little Green Sock\_Project Trip**, where more information can be found by clicking **READ MORE.** Permission is due no later than **Wednesday 31st January.** 

Should you have any questions regarding booking the trip, please contact the school office.

With best wishes,

The School Office Team



